
School Messenger 
(text alert system) 

 

 

If you want to receive alerts for weather, emergencies, notifications, etc, you must opt in to our 

system. If you do not complete the steps to opt in, you will not get any text alerts from the school. 

Step 1:  You will need to create a new message with 68453 as the recipient and put a Y or the word 

yes in the message.  (You should receive a confirmation text.) 

Step 2:  If you are the parent/guardian of a student and you have current information in 

PowerSchool, you are done with the process. 

Step 3:  if you are a grandparent, etc or community member that would like to receive the text alerts, 

you have one more step.  Once you have received a confirmation message back, please call the 

school (319)224-3291 or email Mr. Beaty (sbeaty@northlinncsd.org) to notify us that you would like 

to be added to the School Messenger list. 
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